
   

 

Freedom of Information Act Request 

Ref: FOI 21-22 05 Date issued: 20 May 2021 

Subject: Compliance Investigating Officers employed in 2018 

Question(s): 

In the GLAA's 2018 annual report it states that you employed 122 staff. In 2018 how 

many of those were actual inspectors? 

Response: 

At the GLAA we do not have “Inspectors”, but we have Investigating Officers in the 
Compliance department and Investigating Officers in the Enforcement department. 
After clarifying this fact with you via email you verified you wanted to know the 
number of Compliance Investigating Officers. I can confirm of the 122 staff, 13 of 
them were Investigating Officers in the Compliance department. 
 


